
KLIPPENSTEINS

BARRISTERS & SOLICITORS

160 JOHN STREET, SUITE 300,

TORONTO, ONTARIO M5V 2E5

TEL (416) 598-0288

FAX: (416) 598-9520

February 15, 2010

BY COURIER (2 COPIES) AND EMAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1 E4
Fax: (416) 440-7656
Email: boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Pollution Probe — Intent to No Longer Actively Participate
EB-2009-0347 — Ontario Power Authority — Fiscal 2010

After careful consideration, we write to advise that Pollution Probe no longer intends to
actively participate in this proceeding. Pollution Probe thus takes no formal position with
respect to the issues in this proceeding.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you wish to discuss this matter
further.

Yours truly,

Basil Alexander

BAJba

End.

cc: Applicant and Intervenors by email per Appendix “A” to Issues Decision and
Procedural Order No. 1


